
State of California—Health and Human Services Agency 
  California Department of Public Health 
  

 
 TOMÁS J. ARAGÓN, M.D., Dr.P.H GAVIN NEWSOM 
Director and State Public Health Officer Governor 

 
 

CDPH Substance and Addiction Prevention Branch, MS 8701   P.O. Box 997377    
Sacramento, CA 95814 

(916) 449-5211   
Internet Address: www.cdph.ca.gov 

 
 
 

 
  

May 15, 2023 
 
Elaine Hogan  
908 7th Street  
Eureka, CA 95501 
 
Dear Elaine Hogan:   
 
Request for Application (RFA) Determination: #22-11012, Local Cannabis 
Education and Youth Prevention  
 
Congratulations! The application submitted by your Agency in response to RFA 
#22-11012, Local Cannabis Education and Youth Prevention, is approved for 
funding. The California Department of Public Health (CDPH), Substance and 
Addiction Prevention Branch (SAPB), intends to award a Grant Agreement to 
your agency pending the successful finalization of your application to 
incorporate any needed modifications.  
 
The anticipated total funding amount for your agency is $600,000 for up to a 
thirty-six (36) month Grant Agreement term beginning June 30, 2023, or upon 
CDPH Contracts Management Unit (CMU) approval, whichever is later, through 
June 29, 2026. Funding is contingent upon available revenue collected in The 
Control, Regulate and Tax Adult Use of Marijuana Act (Proposition 64); available 
funding appropriated by the Legislature; and approval of the State Budget.  

 
CDPH/SAPB will contact you within the week to schedule a Modification Meeting 
to discuss your application and any modifications that may be needed. The 
Modification Meeting will be an opportunity to ask questions regarding the terms, 
funding, and/or conditions of the Grant Agreement.  For this reason, CDPH/SAPB 
strongly recommends the Project Director/Project Coordinator and Fiscal 
Contact attend the meeting. 
 
CDPH/SAPB will also contact you within the next several weeks regarding the 
grant agreement and all communication will be via the CDPH Cannabis email: 
Cannabis@cdph.ca.gov.  
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Please note, work may not commence until the Grant Agreement is fully 
executed as communicated by CDPH/SAPB and CMU. Any work done before 
the full execution of the Grant Agreement will be deemed voluntary and without 
State reimbursement. 

Thank you for your application and your interest in educating youth and 
increasing youth prevention activities regarding underage cannabis use. We look 
forward to working with you on our mutual goal of empowering local 
communities in preventing cannabis use among young adults.  

Sincerely, 

Shanna Schneider, Chief 
Program Support Unit  
Substance and Addiction Prevention Branch 

cc: Robin Christensen, Branch Chief, 
Substance and Addiction Prevention Branch 

Gretchen Franklin, Chief  
Substance Prevention Section  
Substance and Addiction Prevention Branch 

Jane Beal, Chief 
Partnership and Community Engagement Unit 
Substance and Addiction Prevention Branch 


